
 

 

Newsletter:  02 37 

A Message from Mrs Denham 

On Wednesday 20th July at 2.45pm  we would like to 
invite all parents to a special assembly for Mr. Crooks, 
and Mrs. Evans who will be retiring at the end of term 
and Mrs. Ashcroft who is moving on to pastures new. 

Year 6 Leavers assembly 

All parents are welcome to join us on Friday 22nd July 

at 2.15pm in the school hall. 

 

We would like to say a big thank you to Victoria 
Eveleigh, a local author, who visitedthe children 
today. Victoria talked to the children about the skills 
and methods she uses to write her books.  
If your child would like to order a signed copy of one 
of Victoria Eveleigh's many books please see Mr 
Pettifer who will sort this for you. 
 

Well done to all the children in year 4 who competed 
in this years cricket competition. We entered two 
teams into the 12 team competition. We came an 
incredible 1st and 8th! Both teams played so well and 
did the school very proud. Well done! 

 

On Monday we will be sending home your child's 
report, along with a letter advising you of the class 
arrangements for next term. 

Whole School Photo 
This is now on display in the office, if you would like to 
place an order please complete the order form given 
to your child today and return it by Tuesday 12th  
July. 

Notices 

Film Club 

Showing ‘ The Good Dinosaur’ on Friday 15th July 3.15pm-

5.30pm. Please book with the after school club team if 

your child would like to stay. 

School Uniform 

If you placed an order it will be ready for collection from 

Monday 11th July. 

Class Caen 

Homework and spelling have now finished. 

 

Certificates 

 

In our assembly this week certificates were 

awarded to:  

Alisha Daniel, Reuben Mihai, William Potter, 

Charlotte Rawlinson, Immy Stevens, Daisy 

Parsons, Noah Gibson, Ruby Fisher, Max 

Stevenson, Alfie Smith, Emily Kingdon and 

Jake Greening. 

Well done to you all we are very proud of 

you.  

Happy Birthday! 
 

Bella Spears  

and  

Faith Whitney 

Bratton's Got Talent 

The children have been busy auditioning for this 
year’s competition and the judges have been real-
ly impressed by the performances. The acts have 
been told if they are through to the live show this 
afternoon. If your child has got through to the 
show, then 2 tickets will be issued on Monday for 
family or friends to come and watch. There may 
be spare tickets, so please enquire in the office 
from Tuesday next week. The show will be on Fri-
day 15th July starting at 6pm, although we ask acts 
to be at school at 5.30pm. 
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BIKEABILITY IN THE SUMMER HOLIDAYS FOR PRIMARY SCHOOL LEAVERS! 
If your child is heading for secondary school in September, you can now sign up your child for Bikeability 
Level 3 during the summer holidays. This free and fun four hour cycling course truly prepares your child for 
cycling to college!  Sessions run from Barnstaple, Bideford, Braunton, Holsworthy, Okehampton, South 
Molton and Torrington, so there is always a course running near you! 
Did your child not have the opportunity to do Bikeability Level 1 and 2 at primary school yet? We also run a 
two-day catch up course in Barnstaple! 
All courses are fully funded by Department for Transport in partnership with Devon County Council and de-
livered by your local provider Westcountry Cycle training. Feel free to sign up your child with a friend; we’ll 
then allocate them in the same group!   
Dates of all courses are available via www.westcountrycycletraining.co.uk/whatson.html  and on Facebook; 
look for WestcountryCycleTraining. All places must be booked in advance via 
email: westcountrycycletraining@gmail.com. We look forward to hearing from you! 
 
PRE-SCHOOL Well the sun did shine on Saturday to make the festival a wonderful event again.  The Pre-School staff 

and children all looked wonderful dressed as kings, queens, princes and princesses.  A first prize was given. The tom-

bola stall went well and we raised £34 for the Pre-School funds.  The rising 5’s visited the school again and enjoyed a 

bug hunt, decorating biscuits, some finger painting, counting amongst other activities.  An enjoyable morning was had 

by all. 

Pre-School is open between 8am and 5pm Monday – Friday and accepts Early Years Funding, where 3/4yr olds can 
access 15 hours of childcare a week.  We are also an approved setting to accept 2gether funding for 2yr olds. For fur-
ther information or if you would like to arrange a visit, please contact us on 01598 710019 or email us at:-  pre-
schoolbf@gmail.com   

 

BABY AND TODDLER GROUP A somewhat subdued morning at Toddlers this week, but we still had lots of 
fun! The kitchen was busy with the girls.  Next week we'll be glittering lollies for craft. 
We meet in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 11.30am every Wednesday and welcome babies and tod-
dlers from birth to 5 years. Children can enjoy free play, story time, craft activities and sing-along.  For fur-
ther information, please contact Bratton Fleming Pre-School on 01598 710019 

Our P.T.A  
Club 59 Winner: This week’s lucky winner was Terry Coates winning £22 with lucky number 13. Congratulations! 

Clothing Bags: These should be coming home with your children today. Please fill them with any unwanted clothes 
and bring them back into school for collection this coming Tuesday 12th July.  

Forthcoming events.....Cake Sale and Second Hand Uniform Stall: We will be holding this after school on Thursday 
21st July and would be very grateful indeed for your cake donations and for any school uniform that your child has 
outgrown. 

 

 

We are always looking for more people to get involved in the PTA 

 so please contact either  

Melissa on melissasloman1@gmail.com or mobile 07958800614 or 

Frances on 01598 711815 or 07751454906  

if you could help in any way. 
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BRATTON FLEMING SPORTS CLUB - Saturday 9th July BRATFEST from 1pm * Real Ales * Ciders 

* Bouncy Castle * Games and Stalls * BBQ *  LIVE MUSIC from 2.30pm till late with Josh Burrell, Char-

ley Charlesworth, The Exmoor Doo Dah Band, The Flamin Ratrods and Soulcraft  FREE ADMISSION 

ALL WELCOME for further information or if you wish to have a stall for the afternoon please contact An-

drew on 07807281232 

FOOTBALL every Monday at the Bratton Fleming Sports Club 6-7pm for children 6-11yrs old, come 

along and have some fun. For further information contact Paul Nolan 07468711239 or Annie Jones 

07855878166    

PLEASE NOTE NO FOOTBALL ON THE FOLLOWING MONDAY'S  27th June, 4th July, 1st & 8th Au-

gust.  

       SUMMER HOLIDAY CLUB 

        Pre-School will be running a Summer Holiday Club between  

26
th

 July and 19
th

 August 2016 for children aged   2 – 8 years 

Spaces are limited so please book early!! 

Tuesday–Friday with fun-filled activities over 4 weeks on the following themes:- 

  

          Beach                       Pirates                     Olympics                                     Rainforest 

                                Run by qualified (DBS approved), friendly and experienced staff 

For further information or to book a place and discuss hours,  please contact Annie at the setting                          

Email:  preschoolbf@gmail.com       

Fawn Lodge, Station Road, Bratton Fleming, Barnstaple, N. Devon EX31 4SB   

Tel:  01598 710019 or 07855878166 

                                    Ofsted Re. No. EY422560    Company Reg. No. 7205614 

 Little Big Shots are casting a new programme for ITV.   

The programme will showcase and celebrate young talent, from pint-sized piano play-
ers to tiny tap dancers or spelling superstars!   
The TV show is solely focused on celebrating and showcasing young talent - it is not a 
competition or game show. Whether individuals, duos or groups of youngsters, the only 
rule is that your child is between the ages of 3 and 13. 
They are looking for skills of all kinds – from traditional dancers, impressionists, brilliant 
artists, multi-linguists, incredible musicians to having encyclopaedic knowledge of 
something (e.g. periodic table or even Thomas the Tank Engine) 
The direct link to the applications page is: http://www.walltowall.co.uk/castings.aspx 

  
Social media links can be found here: 
  
Twitter: https://twitter.com/LilBigShotsUK 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/Little-Big-Shots-UK-1106696129353615/?fref=ts 
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